
 
 

 
From: Christine Meng [mailto:cmeng@loop.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 8:57 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KRPE-LP STA  
Importance: High 
 
Hi Mohammad:  
 
Sorry I missed your call earlier today.  I am in and out of the office this week.     
 
Your message said that you want to talk to me about a STA application for KRPE-LP.  If are referring to BSTA-
20091007ACY, it can be dismissed as we no longer need it.  If that is not the STA application you are referring to, 
can you please provide the file number of the application in question and what issues you have with it so that I can 
look into it when I am in the office?  
 
Thank you, 
Christine Meng 
Venture Technologies Group, LLC 
   


